AOC association news

DALLAS CHAPTER MEETING COINCIDES

WITH INNOVATION CONFERENCE

The Dallas Chapter held is first meeting of the year to
coincide with Dallas Startup Week, an annual conference fo-
cused on innovation, emerging technologies, and entrepre-
neurship. The newly elected officers of the chapter hosted
the meeting: Robert Brevelle (President), Mark Hammons
(VP), and Travis Covert (Treasurer). Sam Roberts, the Moun-
tain Western Regional AOC Director, was the guest speak-

er. Entrepreneurs and techies from the conference attended
and joined the ranks as the newest members of the Old
Crows. In addition to aerospace and defense companies, ven-
ture capital and technology companies such as Technium,
Juice-BX, and Startup-Evo were represented. This was the
largest Dallas chapter meeting in over 10 years. All Dallas
area Crows are invited to all chapter events.
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